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Comments: I strongly oppose the Wilderness designation for the Heart Lake Loop &amp; Stateline Trail without a

non-motorized travel corridor for the trails. I otherwise support the action to achieve large landscape conservation

goals via the Great Burn Recommended Wilderness. I request that the Nez Perce-Clearwater and Lolo NF align

their management policies. The biking community does a great job of clearing trails and maintaining trails and

have minimal impact or erosion of the trail systems and a non-motorized travel corridor will keep a fantastic bike

trail accessible. 

 

I support the recommendations for the Lolo Creek Geographic Area. There is no need to further restrict this bike

access in this area and this is one of my favorite biking locations.

 

I am a huge advocate and support the recommendation for backcountry designation in the Cube Iron Roadless

Complex. This will maintain primitive characteristics while allowing for bike access, which are important to me. 

 

I appreciate and support the progressive actions for the Greater Missoula Geographical-Area as they are aimed

at improving access and an increase in connectivity both to and within the forest. I am hopeful that the user-

created trail system accessed via Dry Gulch Road will transfer to public ownership and offer additional trail-based

recreation for all of Missoula to enjoy.


